
 

 
 

EFEO´s AGM 2018 
Monday, 4th June, 2018  

Palais des Congrès Acropolis 
1 Esplanade John Fitzgerald Kennedy, 06000 Nice, France  

48, a 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

It is a great pleasure for us to invite you on Monday, 4th June, 2018 to celebrate  
E.F.E.O.’s 16th Annual General Meeting at the “Palais des Congrès Acropolis” in Nice | France. 
The date of this event has been chosen to synchronise with the WPC – World Perfumery Congress that will 
take place from 5th to 7th June, 2018 at the same location. 
 

PROGRAM: 
14:00h – 15:30h   E.F.E.O. AGM (restricted to EFEO members only!) 
15:30h – 16:00h   Coffee break 
16:00h – 18:00h   General session, open to public, proposing the following guest speakers: 
 

 “European legislation update”; by Lutz Düshop - E.F.E.O. Secretary General - Financial Manager 
 “Perfume raw materials, a sustainable/responsible sourcing” by Carol Surot, Chanel - Director - 

Regulatory Affairs, Safety & Ingredient Sustainability, Perfumes 
 Round table on “Sustainability focussing on pesticides” by Gianfranco Capua - Capua 1880 SRL and 

Hamish Taylor - Symrise AG 
 “E.F.E.O: Our next 5 years” by Jean-François Quarré – Quimdis SAS 
 Additional speakers will be announced… 

 
 

18:30h: After the public part of E.F.E.O.’s AGM, please feel free to join us to the opening cocktail party of the  
World Perfumery Congress. The entrance to this cocktail party is free for the participants of the WPC 
(please show your WPC badge at the entrance). 
In case, you are not registered for the WPC and would like to join us, there is a fee of 50€ payable on 
the following account with the reference “AGM 2018 Cocktail”: 

 
European Federation of Essential Oils - EFEO 

Commerzbank AG, Hamburg 
Beim Strohhause 9, 20097 Hamburg/Germany 

IBAN DE47 2004 0000 0100 9414 00 
BIC/SWIFT COBADEFFXXX 

 
Your badge will be provided then at the WPC cocktail entrance door. 
 
Should you want to attend any of the events above, please fill and duly sign the participation form enclosed and 
return it to the Secretariat latest by 31st March, 2018. Thank you! 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming you! 

 
With best regards, 

E.F.E.O. 
Jorge Miralles, President 

 


